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Council 
Calisthenics

1. Click once to activate the 
tool.

2. Then click on the slide 
where you want a marker to 
go.

3. Click the arrow again to de-
activate the tool.





Hugh Nathanial Halpern, 
Director of the U.S. 
Government Publishing 
Office



Scott Matheson, 
Superintendent of 
Documents, GPO



Business of the Depository 
Library Council 

The Members of the DLC



1st Business Meeting Agenda
May 1, 2023

I. Business from the Secretary
A. Roll Call
B. Fall 2022 Meeting Minutes 

II. Old Business
A. DLC Fall 2022 

Recommendation
B. GPO Response

IV. New Business
A. Letter to Director Halpern regarding 

Censorship
B. Depository Library Council Annual 

Report: 2021-2022
C. DLC Information Guide for Members
D. The 50th Anniversary of the DLC

V. Election of Secretary

VI. DLC Discussion



Business from the Secretary
Roll Call
Minutes from the Fall 2022 meeting



Old Business
DLC Fall 2022 Recommendation



DLC Recommendation Fall 2022

Council recommended GPO investigate and report on models 
that connect professional support, networking, mentoring, 
and collaboration for Government information professionals.

Recommendation of the Depository Library Council to the GPO 
Director (December 5, 2022)

https://www.fdlp.gov/sites/default/files/dlc_recommendation_fall2022-1.pdf


GPO’s Response

LSCM will commit Federal Depository Support Services staff 
resources and time during FY24 to explore and research 
possible networking models for further consideration, 
including collaboration with community members and 
external organizations supporting the work of Government 
information librarians. 

Response from Director Halpern

https://www.fdlp.gov/sites/default/files/2023-03-14-LTR-DLC-RecommendationResponseMar23.pdf


New Business



Letter to 
Director Halpern
Re: Censorship 



DLC Annual Report, 
2021-2022



DLC New Member 
Information Guide



The 50th Anniversary of the DLC



Election of the Secretary



DLC Discussion


